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Dear Council Members.

I want to extend my appreciation to council persons Gurney and Rich for responding to my
objection regarding the RV ordinance.  I am truly hoping that you will amend this to include
permits for RV owners who live in town and give us an opportunity to keep our
emergency evacuation vehicles at our home.  Permitting would be an equitable and logical
way to amend this overreaching ordinance and it would show the council is willing to support
working class citizens who can not afford large homes or RV storage fees.

Please allow for permits for RVs, we really do not want to move but this ordinance has made
us have to look for other options outside of Sebastopol.  As teachers we are already feeling
priced out of this town but at least we could keep one thing that is important to us.

Thank you so much and vote for permits on April 19!
Joe LeBlanc
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